
The National Popular Vote Interstate Compact would require any participating state to 
commit its Electoral College votes to the winner of the national popular vote, not 
necessarily the popular vote of the state. The Compact would take effect once the total 
Electoral College votes of agreed states reaches 270. It is at 195 with 16 states, and 
D.C., currently signed on.  

This measure would make the Electoral College responsive to all of the voters in the 
nation. It would result in elections for President being like all other elections we have, 
where the person with the most votes in the designated constituency, i.e., the nation, 
wins. Currently, as we have seen in 2000 and 2016, the winner of the popular vote of 
the nation can lose in the Electoral College. That makes no sense.  
 

For me it boils down to this: if I live in Minnesota, or New York, or California, or Illinois, 
and I am a Republican, I would like my vote for President to count. Or, if I am a 
Democrat and live in North Dakota, or Mississippi, or Utah I would like my vote for the 
Democratic candidate to count. Now, in those states, your vote for a candidate who, 
predictably, will not win the state-wide vote does not count because all the Electoral 
College votes go to the other candidate. Might as well stay home. 
  

Also, Presidential campaigns now can focus on just a few states where the outcomes 
are close. The large majority of states receive no or minimal attention. If every vote 
counted many states, even those that are not necessarily competitive, would receive 
more attention because, every vote would count. 

Minnesota should join the NPV Compact. Please vote yes. 

Gary Fifield 
St. Paul 

 


